Dear all,

It's going to be a short one today.

It has been an absolute privilege to be the head teacher of Lenzie Meadow for the last five
and a half years.

There have been some very interesting times and challenges but one thing that has been
constant throughout the time has been the brilliant children, dedicated staff and very
supportive parent body.

| wish the you all and especially the children all the very best and will keep in touch with Mrs
D for updates. Lenzie Meadow is a fantastic school and | know will go on to even more
amazing achievements.

Thank you for the kind words, hugs, gifts and cards.

And for the very last time | leave you with our vision and values.

#bethebestyoucanbe and don't forget to be kind, safe, responsible and determined.

Finally as always have a lovely weekend.

Sheona



